
January 14, 2021 

INTERN INFORMATION
Sarah Netburn, United States Magistrate Judge 

Applications: Judge Netburn does not accept interns during the academic year. Judge Netburn 
accepts summer interns who are placed through the Sonia & Celina Sotomayor Judicial 
Internship Program or the ABA’s Judicial Intern Opportunity Program. Interested applicants 
should apply to those programs. Please do not send internship applications to chambers. 
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